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To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: West Midlands Interchange- TR050005
Date: 07 February 2020 16:44:24

Dear Minister ,

With regards to the above Development Consent for the project.

From the relevant information on your website, it appears that they do not have
Permission from National Rail to have a rail interchange on this site, so they may

not get this until 25% of buildings half been built.

They are trying to spoil 643 green belt land and it appears to be a rather crafty way
of getting Development Consent for the large unsightly buildings that would be

built in the area.

The area surrounding Gailey, the AS and A449 is already too busy with the traffic
and will be absolutely awful, with the HGV vehicles etc. and lanes in the surrounding
villages will become even more congested and dangerous than they already are!

We hope that you will take into account,all of the people that have objected over
the months to this monstrosity.

Yours faithfully,

James and Eithne Johnston.

Sent from my iPad





